

19th June 2024

Early Years and Wraparound Childcare Expansion – Parent Questionnaire

Dear Parent/Carer,

With the recent expansion of Early Years childcare funding and out-of-school care availability (breakfast and after-school clubs for school-aged children, 8am-6pm), we are seeking parental feedback to understand the demand for these services.

To effectively implement the expansion programme for both Early Years childcare and out-of-school care, we need to assess the needs and preferences of our working families. It is essential for us to understand what parents require when returning to the workplace.

What type of Early Years care you are seeking, nursery, preschool, or childminder for example? Please take a moment to complete survey via the link below if you need childcare for any children aged from birth to 5 years old (before starting primary school). For out-of-school care, do you require breakfast and after-school clubs five days a week, or a combination of these on specific days?

Even if you do not currently need either type of childcare but may in the future, we encourage you to complete the questionnaire and share your potential plans.

Your insights as a local parent are crucial will help shape the future of our childcare offerings across Bracknell Forest.

Thank you for taking the time to complete the survey and share your childcare needs with us.

Early years and childcare needs survey | Bracknell Forest Council (bracknell-forest.gov.uk)

Yours sincerely

Cherry Hall

Cherry Hall

Head of Early Years & Childcare

PEOPLE DIRECTORATE



Help us understand your childcare needs!

Please share with us your childcare needs for any children aged from birth to 11 years old.

Scan the QR code or visit www.bracknell-forest.gov.uk/consultations/ early-years-and-childcare-needs-survey to participate and help shape our childcare offering within Bracknell Forest.



Complete the

survey now,

have your say,

we value your

input!

PEOPLE DIRECTORATE